
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Wednesday, 

April 20, 2022. 
 

_____ Friday is Monochromatic Day; wear all one color and show your 

school spirit! 

 

_____ AV is meeting after school this afternoon at the usual place and 

time! 

 

_____ Earth Club is meeting in Portable 3 during 7th grade lunch. 

 

_____ ASB is starting another door decorating contest! The Spring Fling 

door decorating contest starts now, and in order to qualify, your classroom 

door should be associated with the season of spring.  This contest is not by 

period this time.  You can help any teacher you want to with their door. So 

find a teacher that is willing to decorate their door and help them!!!   The 

winning teacher’s door will be awarded a trophy and school-wide 

recognition. The ASB room will be unlocked on Monday for any teacher 

wanting to use supplies. Doors will be judged on Friday, May 13th.  So, 

decorate a classroom doors before the judges will choose the winner! 

 

_____ Attention 8th graders: If you would like to help plan, support, and 

promote projects and events in your community, consider applying to join 

the Mill Creek Youth Advisory Board.  This is a great way to develop 

leadership and communication skills, accountability, and professionalism.  

The deadline to apply is Friday, April 29; applications are available in the 

kiosk outside the Counseling Office. 

 

_____ Attention 7th and 8th grade members of the Track Team: the athletic 

participation fee must be paid by April 26 to participate in the first meet on 

April 27. 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


